Bank Of Zambisa
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY GOVERNOR - OPERATIONS

BOZ/EXEC/DGO/Mmbfis/fam

May 23, 2017
NB Circular No. : 01/2017
To : All Chief Executive Officers of Non-Bank Financial Institutions

CHANGE OF DIRECTOR IN THE NON-BANK FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS
SUPERVISION DEPARTMENT

Kindly be informed that thec new Director in our Non-Bank Financial Institutions Supervision
Department is Ms Freda Tamba, effective May 8, 2017.

In this regard, all correspondence should be addressed to her.

Kindly be advised accordingly.
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